City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
February 5, 2019
7:00 p.m.

resent: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Tucker, Merrifield, Denner, Forshee, Clerk Picheo, Chief Reynolds, Atty. Edison, Pioneer
News Representative, Auditor Henson and 1 guest.

Minutes: Motion to approve December 4, 2018 minutes was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed
4/0. Motion to approve December 18, 2018 minutes was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 4/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement for January was handed out. Motion was made to hold off on approving due to
print out.

Chief Reynolds: The Chief reported that on, January 4 at 3422 Burkland Blvd a resident reported their Dodge Durango was
taken by owner’s boyfriend. On January 29, at 3200 E Hebron Lane received a call for a intoxicated person. It was discovered
that is was the janitor for the school and he had missed taking his medication. The Chief also reported on a follow up call
regarding dogs running lose in the neighborhood. Warnings were given to the residents with the lose dogs and warned that they
will go to doggy jail if they were caught out again,

Audit Report: Auditor Art Henson reviewed the 2018 Audit for the City of Hebron Estates. He said the City was in sound
financial shape and the records were in good order and the insurance payments had matched the state\’sbreport. Motion was made
to approve the 2018 Audit by Comm. Merrifield and Seconded by YO oo (-‘Ld_@ QGD)M ' 9

ld Business: Mayor Clark explained to the council that the speed hump survey revealed 121 no and 47 yes.

Mayor Clark explained to the council that the drainage work on Creekview was complete.

Mayor Clark asked Atty. Edison read to bring the 2™ reading of 2018-05 parking of Motor Vehicles within City Limits of
Hebron Estates (on street parking) and reading of 2018-06 regarding regulations for enclosed dumpsters.

Mayor Clark explained to the council that a letter was sent to Kearney Auto Mart regarding the truck that is turning around on
the City Street and lot.
Mayor Clark explained that the flooring had been installed and received several complements.

Mayor Clark also explained that the City has installed security cameras and offered additional security.

New Business: Mayor Clark led a discussion on Z Med and advised the council that the building is being considered for a
trucking / trailer parking housing location. The council asked if it was zoned for business and Atty. Edison explained that it was.

The mayor led a discussion on the City getting ditches cleaned out regularly, leave removal and weed eating. The city’s
contingency fund has the money to pay for the service.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:55 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 4/0.




